
 

 

March 4, 2019 
 

 
 

A Purpose and Vision sub-committee of the Ad Hoc Bradford Planetarium 

Citizen’s Committee has been formed and is scheduled to hold its first sub-committee 

meeting on Wednesday, March 13, 2019, at 5:30 p.m. in Room 153 at the Educational 

Support Center located at 3600-52nd Street.  The purpose of the citizen’s committee is 

to reinvigorate the planetarium to inspire the next generation of scientists through 

utilization.  The agenda for this sub-committee meeting includes the following topics: 

 Welcome/Introductions 

 Formulate Purpose Brainstorm 

 Draft Vision Statement 

 Discuss Other Purpose/Vision Work 

 Draft Plan for Next Meeting/Adjourn 
 
 
     Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis 

       Superintendent of Schools 

 


